
CEO’s Greetings

February kicks off with a bang at the ATC. Reclaim – AI Upskilling Course starts today,
and we are also proud to announce a partnership with The Association of British
HealthTech Industries and open up new, tangible business opportunities for our members.

And, talking about business, do check out our latest ISO news and sign up to our Business
Services Drop-In on 5 March!

Raisa McNab
ATC CEO

Kicking off Today: AI Upskilling Course

Today is your very last chance to sign up for Reclaim the Future: AI Skills for Language
Service Success – our 10-week training course tailored for language service companies,
developed by Magic Beans Agency in collaboration with the ATC, GALA, ELIA and the
EUATC. Don’t miss out!

FIND OUT MORE

ATC Partners with The Association of British
HealthTech Industries

The ATC has struck a new collaboration partnership with The Association of British
HealthTech Industries (ABHI), which supports the HealthTech community to provide
medical devices, products, and services that help people live healthier lives.

Our aim – to help ABHI’s 400 members to lower the barriers to international trade, and to
connect them with ATC member companies.

READ MORE

ATC ISO News

The ATC’s latest ISO Newsletter gives you insights on the implementation of ISO standards
for interpreting in the UK, explores ISO standards for interpreting services, training for
community interpreting, and translation projects, and invites you to join the next EUATC ISO
knowledge-sharing webinar on 24 February.

READ MORE

Nimdzi LSP Ranking Survey is Open!

Your participation in the Nimdzi LSP ranking survey will help create a comprehensive
understanding of the global language services market and its key players both in the top
and mid-market tiers.

Share your insights now: the resulting ranking will help you benchmark your business
performance and metrics against global competition.

TAKE PART

Sign up to ATC Business Services Drop-In 5 March

The ATC's Business Services Drop-In introduces you to partners whose job it is to keep
your business safe, sound, and profitable.

Join us on 5 March 2025 for an interactive afternoon of networking and exploring how the
ATC's business services partners can support you in running your company!

READ MORE

Welcome our new members!

Stay connected with the ATC
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